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FRS STATS:

*15 Room Locations in
Merrill Hall

*65 Total Presentations in
Various Formats

*45 Judged Presentations
*90 Judges

*Over 200 Faculty
Attendees




J S U ' S  I N A U G U R A L
F A C U L T Y  R E S E A R C H
S Y M P O S I U M  
Faculty Commons and the FRS planning committee proudly
sponsored the 2022 Inaugural Faculty Research Symposium on
Thursday, November 3rd.  The event, which took place in Merrill
Hall, began at 8:00 am and included presentations in Long, Short,
Round Table, and Poster formats. A keynote luncheon, catered
by Tre Ragazzi's Italian restaurant (Glencoe, Alabama), was
presented by Dr. Tina Deshotels, Professor of Sociology. 

In total, over 65 presentations took place in 15 rooms that
spanned four floors of Merrill Hall. The Long and Poster
presentations were judged by 90 volunteer faculty members, and
over 200 attendees signed in for the various presentations
throughout the day.  Special thanks to Dean Cunningham for
allowing us to take over Merrill Hall. Special thanks to Maria
James (Admin Assistant to Dean Cunningham) and Dr. Gina
Mabrey (Dept. Head Kinesiology) for booking rooms and
rescheduling classes so that the event could take place.  



AWARDS RECEPTION
After back-to-back faculty presentations,
morning coffee and pastry refreshments,
and a delicious keynote Italian luncheon,
the Faculty Research Symposium ended
with an Awards Reception celebrating the
accomplishments of our faculty, complete
with awards for Best Long and Best
Poster presentations, a spread of good
food, a beer and wine selection, and
faculty fellowship. 

"The Best Long Presentation" was
awarded to Dr. David Dempsey (MCIS)
and Dr. Heidi Demspey (Psychology).
Their joint presentation was titled
"Predictors of JSU Student Success." 

"The Best Poster Presentation" was
awarded to Dr. Allegra Smith (English).
Her poster was titled "Digital Age:
Investigating the Experiences of Older
Adults with Technology." 

Congrats to all of our presenters.







THANKS TO THE FRS PLANNING COMMITTEE


